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Subject: No sharing of food.
Date: Tuesday, 28 July 2020 at 2:45:30 pm Australian Eastern Standard Time
From: Frances Postma
To: #Staff - General Admin, #Staff - Generic Logins, #Staff - Instrumental Staff, #Staff - Lab

Assistants, #Staff - Library, #Staff - Shlichim, #Staff - Student Assistants, #Staff - Teachers
ALL, #Staff - Teachers Creche, #Staff - Teachers ELC
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Hi All,
Just a quick reminder that even though we would love to spread a liSle cheer through food, there is to be
no sharing of food for now.
Thank you
 
Frances Postma
School Nurse RN/RM, MPH
Bialik College
429 Auburn Rd, Hawthorn, VIC, 3122, Australia
_____________________________________________________________________

(03) 9822 7981
postmf@bialik.vic.edu.au
http://www.bialik.vic.edu.au 

 

_____________________________________________________________________
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